

ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

POST OFFICE BOX 1979 CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60690

Office of the Archbishop

July 8, 1988

Dear Norb,

In light of the recommendation of the Sabbatical Board, I am pleased to grant your request for a sabbatical beginning September 1, 1988 through February 1, 1989. Please inform Father Ken Velo of your address during this time.

The appointment is made with the understanding that you will return to your position at Our Lady of the Ridge upon your return.

Following archdiocesan and Sabbatical Board policy, the parish will pay your salary for the period of the 5-month sabbatical. The Center for Development in Ministry will pay tuition, room and board expenses.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your fine work at Our Lady of the Ridge as well as for your twenty-four years of service to the Archdiocese.

As you look forward to this important transition in your priesthood, please know that you have my support and prayers. Please pray for me as well.

With cordial good wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Chicago

Rev. Norbert Maday (1) Our Lady of the Ridge (1) 10811 S. Ridgeland Chicago Ridge, IL 60415

cc: Rev. Kenneth Velo
Rev. Wayne F. Prist
Clergy Personnel Board
Rev. Thomas Sloan

EXHIBIT 22

CB7/MAD 00026

EXDD